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SUMMER AS IT SHOULD BE...

May 15, 2024
Town Manager Sheehan & Sudbury Select Board,

We are excited to announce that planning is well underway for our annual summer
kick-off concert. This year’s event will take place in the evening on June 14, and will
feature a Children’s Musician and a fabulous Cover Band. We are hoping for beautiful
weather, and that many Sudbury residents are able to join us for this event, which we
look forward to all year!

Spring brings many local groups to the property that return year after year. Noteworthy
Music Studio held their annual spring recital in the pavilions this past weekend, the
Savoyards’ annual meeting is coming up soon, and we will be welcoming back HOPE
Sudbury for their yearly fishing derby at the beginning of June. We are incredibly
grateful for our partnerships with these wonderful local groups, and are always thrilled to
meet new residents.

Visitors to the property will also notice that the accessibility upgrades at the swimming
pond are moving along. We cannot wait to see the final product!

Best Regards,
The Sewataro Team



